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March 8th 7pm 2017

• There are 309 meters in service.
• There was one new water hook up this month.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• Eye wash and Fire Hydrant checks have been done.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. This sample 
MET the bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth 
in subpart 5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• I would like to meet up with Seth and we can work on the EDU issues – 
problems we have on the water.
• I would like the Board to look into amending the (Rules and Regulations) 
for the Water Dept. It was last updated March 2, 2011. 
• We had the boiler at the water office inspected. It passed and looked good.
• We had 1 water turn off for the month.
•We did a meter read. Seth gave me some info on a company that does 
metering and data. I would like to talk to them to see what they can offer.
• The Salem Fire Department did a drill on fire hydrant 63. We had to pump 
it out after to prevent the hydrant from freezing. 
-----
• There will be a water school in Saratoga this year. I left the information on 
Seth’s desk and hope we can go. The Class is 1 day and is only $60 per 
operator. 
• Travis and I will be going to a water FREE water school this month.

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator

*Please post in the paper – We will be 
doing our spring hydrant flushing the 
week of the 17th – 21st April. 


